
Publicly Notified Resource 
Consent Application
at 561 Horotiu Road Te Kowhai
Quattro Property Holdings Limited has applied to Waikato District Council 
for a resource consent to construct and operate a seven unit commercial 
development which comprises retail, takeaways, a hair salon and superette with 
associated carparking, signage and earthworks in the Country Living Zone at 
561 Horotiu Road TE KOWHAI.

Submissions close at 5pm on Monday 17th August 2020.

To view the full public notice, visit the Waikato District Council Website at
https://www.waikatodistrict.govt.nz/sayit
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